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California Partner Discusses Whether Pre-Employment Drug
Testing is Worthwhile

News

10.16.23


In an interview with SHRM, Alden Parker shares his insight on whether pre-employment drug

testing is worthwhile in California after SB700, recently signed into law, which now prohibits

employers from asking job applicants or employees about their prior marijuana use.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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